" This week we enter into Edition 34 and we are RW Prov Grand

- all entering another lockdown together. We Masters Address
Nﬂ]‘GﬂS’EﬂFﬁhH‘e have now all received the news from the MW
. - ' The Grand Master, his Royal Highness the Duke
‘Squum Nevis of Kent that all lodge meetings are suspended
until further notice. This is the time to reach
out to each other - be there for one another
and support each other through these difficult
and trying times.

- The ‘Temp’ Editor WBro. Chris Phillips

Week 34, Monday 9*" November 2020

WBro. Tony Hawkard PSGD PAsstPGM

It is with sadness that we announce that WBro. Tony
Hawkard has passed to the Grand Lodge above. A full
Obituary will be in the next edition. Our thoughts are
with his family at this sad time.

The Annual Meeting
of Provincial Grand
Lodge

PGL was held on 2nd

November 2020 (just

before the second

was a very different affair this

year. Government regulations in force meant that the
venue had to be changed and Kidderminster Masonic
Centre, which luckily was then situated in a Tier 1 area,
kindly agreed to host the proceedings.

Our Provincial Grand Master was unfortunately
prevented from attending, living as he does in Solihull a
Tier 2 area, and the total attendance was limited to six
people.

The Lodge was duly opened nevertheless with Stephen
Wyer the Deputy PGM presiding, Martin Lawrence
acting as Provincial SGW, Mark Gunton carrying out his
duties as JGW, Peter Broughton doubling up as DC and
Deputy PGM, lain Sharratt as Secretary and Sean
Warner doubling up as Pursuivant and Tyler.

Once opened the necessary administrative business of
the Province transacted. This included confirmation of
all those appointments to and promotions in Provincial
Grand rank previously advised.

We hope and believe that normal service will be
resumed next year and that we shall all be able to enjoy
the Annual Meeting in each others company once
again.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y0lFzKbbbIdLFjuOAp9Kt04zDXUmzb7n/view?usp=sharing
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via Zoom on Tuesday + a/ ‘.“J_u"'-":;h1ber 2020 at 7pm'

Click Here to
Sign up to the Wait List

Remembrance Day 2020

November has for a very long time been a month to
remember for me, she who must be obeyed’s birthday is
actually on the 11*" and wedding anniversary a couple of
days afterwards. Freemasons Hall was built as a
memorial to remember all those who fought during the
First World War, you may have seen the Hall Stone jewel
worn by the WM'’s of lodges that contributed to the
building of Great Queen Street. On the 11*" we remember
all those that served and have fallen on our behalf. In
these uncertain times we should remember all of the
brethren of our lodges and stay in contact where we can.

WBro. Chris Overall - Prov. Mentor

The Right Worshipful Provincial Grand Masters Address

The RW Prov Grand Master Robert C. Vaughan
has recorded an address which covers the
Provincial Grand Lodge Meeting, Provincial
Officers, Lockdown and staying in touch along
with an update on the 2022 fundraising
efforts and more. Simply click the button to
view and enjoy.
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